
November 05, 2007

CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. Alex Volfson
District RepResentative
Imperial Products, Inc.

• 62 Beaumont Street  
Brooklyn, NY  11235

Dear Mr. Volfson:

Subject:  Procuring Russian CaviarCaviar

Recently, I was talking to Ms. Katherine Sanders, the proprietor of a fine dining establishment here 
in Miami.  When I mentioned that I have been having a difficult time procuring high-quality 
Russian caviar for COASTLINE GOURMET IMPORTERS, my chain of retail food stores, 
she suggested that I try contacting you.

COASTLINE GOURMET carries high-quality specialty items imported from around the 
world.  If, in fact, you can provide CAVIAR THAT MEETS OUR STANDARDS, I would be 
very interested in discussing terms and availability.  I have enclosed a brochure that describes 
COASTLINE GOURMET, or you may want to look us up on the Web at 
coastlinegourmet.com.

Sincerely, 

Mr. Benjamin Boghosian
Owner
COASTLINE GOURMET IMPORTERS
7334 Sunshine Parkway, 12th Floor
Miami, FL  33132

sz

Enclosure

Copy to:  Ms. Katherine Sanders


	Sincerely,

